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Sport Spring Archery

Championship
Update/Review

We had a great event this year (April 18) with no issues. Over
44 teams and about 600 students took part in the Championship
with Harrison County bringing home both team titles. The
Warren County Parks and Recreation Department continue to
do a great job in helping out with allowing us the use of Ephram
White Gymnasium.

Officials
Update/Review

Special thanks to Lisa Frye Johnson who is the NASP Co-
ordinator for the Kentucky Department of Fish and Wildlife. Mrs.
Johnson was our Head Rules Official. Additionally Travis Young,
Jordan Waters, Brandon Combs from Warren East High School
again helped out with set-up and execution of the event. Finally,
thanks to Laura Parrish from MErcy Academy who was
instrumental in helping us get the necessary targets from NASP
this year. All of these individuals continue to give back to
education-based athletics and are greatly appreciated.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

With our attendance being essentially flat compared to prior
year, we expect to come in according to projections as we wrap
up this event.


